
 
Monday 4th November 2024 

 

Dining Hall Refurbishment and Catering Contractor Tasting Event 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of some temporary changes and an exciting opportunity for your child to 
participate in an upcoming event. 

As part of our commitment to improving our facilities, the school dining hall is currently undergoing 
refurbishment. During this time, the children will be eating in the main hall until the renovations are 
complete. We appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to create a more comfortable 
dining space for the children here at Antingham & Southrepps. 

In addition, on Tuesday 12th November, we will be inviting potential catering contractors to our 
Trust. These contractors will be presenting their offerings and as part of the presentation, there will 
be food sampling to help us evaluate their menus. 

We would like a couple of children to join the tasting panel to give their feedback on the food 
samples. If your child would like to be part of this tasting panel, please let the school office know by 
Thursday 7th November 2024. It would be fantastic to have a range of children representing each 
year group. We will confirm your child’s place on the panel and check any dietary requirements via 
email. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to involving our children in this important 
decision. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr M Elcock 
Federation Headteacher 

 


